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Camel’s Hump Nordic Ski Area

DECEMBER, 2019-20 FALL NEWSLETTER
Hello Skiers,

We’re a little late in communicating our Fall newsletter this season, but that’s partly due to the fact that there is a lot to share.  We think that many of you may have questions about what’s happening at CHNSA these days.  Here’s the scoop……..

We are pleased to share the news that negotiations with Nils Smith, a very strategic landowner on the trail network, and an integral part of the ski area’s history since the beginning in 1979, have been concluded in a way that will allow us all to look to a secure future skiing experience here at CHNSA.  If you look carefully in our website photo gallery, you may find a 1980 or 1981 photo of a young ski jumper.  That would be Nils Smith at age 12 or 13 winning an informal CHNSA Winter Carnival competition.  He’s still in the picture some 40 years later, a strategic and passionate partner who has contributed in myriad ways, building trails and bridges, constructing the hut, and innovating with more efficient grooming methods, to make the ski center the popular, non-profit xc destination that it has become today.  Both he and the CHNSA Board are anxious to begin pulling together again to focus on future trail work and to imagine a vibrant future for CHNSA.
In other news, the trail map will look a little different this year.  We have responded to notification from a landowning family that they wish to withdraw their land and trails from the ski center network.  Thus, you will no longer find on our map the northern trails located on the former Handy land (Echo Woods, Lost Farm Loop, Berks Crossing, Skelly Lane, Honeymooner, Skywalker, and Watson’s Run) on the map.  The secondary parking lot toward the top of Handy Road will also be closed this winter.

We have also heard from the VT Dept of FP&R that our use of the Chimera trail up toward Bald Hill, can not be groomed until we get a license from the State approving groomed access.  Although we have permission to access two privately owned parcels in the vicinity of Bald Hill, we will need to wait for passage of the new management plan for Camel’s Hump State Park (and environs) before the State can formally grant us a much-anticipated license to access to the Bald Hill area with a groomed trail across State land. Until then, to stay in compliance with the State’s management plan for the area, an unidentified black dotted line will indicate the location of that road/trail.
In other news, our Annual Meeting is scheduled for 6:00 pm, next Monday, 12/9, at the Huntington Library.  We will be recognizing recently appointed board members and taking nominations for others, in the hopes of bumping our Board of Directors back up to the maximum of nine.

Our trail fees are staying consistent with the rates of the last several years:

Individual Season Pass………….  $90

Family Pass……………………..$150

Doggie Pass………………….add $30

NOTE:  the only dogs that are welcome are those displaying the season pass DOGGIE TAG on their collars and being accompanied by a human season passholder.

We hope you’ll consider renewing your season pass from last year, or joining us for the first time this winter.  Season pass applications are available along with the newsletter.  See you on the trails!!

Dave Brautigam, President

CHNSA

Enclosed is a check for my:

2019-20 Individual Season Pass             __________ $90

2019-20 Individual & Canine Pass         __________ $120 

2019-20 Family Season Pass                   __________ $150

2019-20 Family & Canine Pass               ___________$180

[CHNSA operates on an honor system.  You will not receive a paper pass.  Merely park, sign in, and enjoy.  If you purchase a “Canine Pass”, we will mail you a colorful Velcro band for your dog’s collar IDing him/her as a proud CHNSA passholder.]

I'd like to make an additional tax-deductible donation:  ______$25 ______$50  ______$100  ______other

I would like to purchase ___________ CHNSA one day, $10 gift certificates as holiday gifts.  Enclosed is my check for $____________________.  Please mail the gift certificate(s) to me at:  

Name_________________________________________ Mailing Address _________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to:  Camel's Hump Nordic Ski Area

and mail to Camel’s Hump Nordic Ski Area, PO Box 43,  Huntington, VT 05462 
Here’s my email address.  Please add my name to your Friends of CHNSA email list serve so I can be kept informed of CHNSA news, trail conditions and activities.

Name__________________________________ Email Address___________________________________________ 

Mailing Address________________________________________________ Phone ___________________________

Here's a friend's name and email address.  Please contact: 

Name__________________________________ Email address____________________________________________

Mailing address_________________________________________________ Phone ___________________________

____ I would enjoy working as a trail volunteer      

MEMBER RELEASE of LIABILITY:   As a member of CHNSA, I recognize that cross country skiing is an inherently dangerous sport.  I hereby release CHNSA, its officers, and cooperating landowners from any liability for any accident or injury that I may incur while skiing at Camel’s Hump Nordic Ski Area.

Member Signature_______________________________________________________Date____________________

Member Signature_______________________________________________________Date____________________

Member Signature_______________________________________________________Date____________________

Member Signature_______________________________________________________Date____________________

Visit us at our website www.camelshumpskiers.org
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